
PAMV Chapter BHS Music & Performance Report 

for August 13, 2016 Board Meeting 
 

Repertoire.  All songs for the fall Cabaret show have been distributed, and have rehearsed most 

them together as a chorus. 

 

Chorus Workshop (August 6).  We improved our singing skills, assisted by Darin and Sean.  

We specifically ignored moves, but will work on them Thursday evenings. 

 

Future music selection.  The Music Team will be meeting later in the summer to discuss 

repertoire for future shows and competitions. 

 

Budget.  We’ve over-spent our budget for sheet music and learning recordings by $1809.  

Unless we find $1800 under a rock, we need to curtail purchase of new sheet music and 

recordings.  We probably need to explore new fund-raising methods for the chapter so we can 

continue to enjoy learning new music. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

 

Upcoming musical dates: 

8/27 Farmers’ Market performance (Palo Alto) 

9/16-18 Youth Harmony Camp (Pollock Pines) 

10/13-16 FWD Convention (Riverside) 

11/19 Cabaret (Sunnyvale) 

12/17 Farmers’ Market performance (Palo Alto) 

 


